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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Mondays: 7:00pm - Euchre 

Wednesdays: 9:30am - Low Impact Exercise 

Thursdays: 6:30-9:00 pm - Fibre Arts Night 

 

 March 22
nd

 - Seniors Luncheon 

 April 4
th

 - RCRC Meeting 7:00pm 

 April 7
th

 - Spaghetti Supper 

 April 8
th

 - 50s/60s Dance 

 May 6
th

 - Annual Yard & Plant Sale 

 May 14
th

 - Mother’s Day Brunch 

 August 12
th

 - Golf Tournament 

 

MONTHLY SENIORS LUNCHEON 

March 22 – Featuring entertainment by 

Cheryl Sack. All welcome. 

ELECTION RESULTS 
Executive: 

President - Josh Verch 

Vice-President - Vacant 

Treasurer - Dawnalda Siegel 

Secretary - Muriel Verch 

Committees: 

Fundraising - Kellie Hisko-Benoit 

Booth - Shelley Dole 

Memberships - Cathy Grahl 

Publicity - Kallie Doering 

Hall Rentals - Marlyn Sauk 

Bar - Kevin & Val Champ 

Ice Making - J.R. Marentette 

Building - Peter Sauk 

 

We are looking for someone to take on the 

Vice-President position. If anyone is 

interested or would like to learn more, 

please contact Josh at 613-585-6770. 

 

BOOTH WORKERS 
As the season is officially over, a big thank 

you is extended to those who helped out in 

any way. Special thanks to those involved in 

making, maintaining and cleaning the ice. A 

job well done! 

ANNUAL MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

High School Graduation is not far off. If you 

are furthering your studies you may quality 

for our annual scholarship. We have 

two scholarships available ($1,000 each) to 

students who meet the qualifications. The 

application form and the requirements are on 

our website www.rankincentre.ca.  For more 

information call Muriel 613-735-0224. Also 

if someone would like to sponsor one of the 

scholarships, you can call Muriel as well. 

 

MEAT PIES 

We still have some meat pies for sale.  They 

are $15.00 each.  Anyone who would like 

one can call Muriel 613-735-0224 or 

Dawnalda 613-639-4232. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BINGO HELPERS  
We are looking for workers to help out at 

our Bingo County shifts. The following time 

slots need to be filled: 

- Sunday, May 21
st
 4-6pm (2 workers) 

- Sunday, June 4
th

 - 4-6pm (1 worker) 

- Sunday, June 18
th

 - 4-6pm (2 workers) 

Please call 613-735-5938 if you can help out. 

Thank you. 

 
 

http://www.rankincentre.ca/
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SPAGHETTI SUPPER 

Our Family Spaghetti Supper will be April 

7
th

 from 5-7pm. Adults $10, Children (10 

years and under) $5. Includes all-you-can-

eat spaghetti with or without meat sauce, 

garlic bread, Caesar salad and dessert. Call 

613-732-9739 to buy yours. Takeout 

available. Tickets will not be for sale at the 

door. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

50'S & 60'S DANCE 
The 50's & 60's Dance will be held April 8th, 

from 8 pm. to 12 am. Tickets are $30 per 

person and can be purchased at Kingburger, 

Valley Automotive, Plummer Marine, Saar's 

store and (Van’s Pet Food only on Thursdays, 

Fridays and Saturdays). Tickets WILL NOT 

be sold at the door.  Music will be by 

"EDDY & THE STINGRAYS".  For more 

information or tickets call Sandra at 613-

732-3241 or Barb at 613-639-4481.  

 

HORSESHOE LEAGUE  

We are looking for someone interested in 

heading up a horseshoe recreation league. If 

interested please contact Josh at 613-585-

6770. 

KIDS BASKETBALL AT RCRC 
We are looking into bringing kids basketball 

to RCRC. Stay tuned for more information! 

SYMPATHY 
We extend our deepest sympathy to Natasha 

and Steven Thibeault on the passing of 

Natasha's brother Roy Schultz on Feb. 9, 

2017.  To Jean & Kevin Rutz and family on 

the passing of Jean's mother, Beatrice 

Schruder on Feb. 7, 2017.  To Margaret Sell 

on the death of her brother Jerry 

Scheuneman on Feb. 23, 2017. And to 

Arnold & Vera Melcher on the passing of 

Arnold's brother Raymond Melcher on Mar. 

3, 2107. May your memories sustain you 

and God be your comfort at this difficult 

time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RCRC MEMBERSHIPS 

2017 Memberships are available. Purchasing 

a membership provides you with perks such 

as rental discounts, while making a donation 

to help run our events and programs. 

Memberships are $20 for a family or $10 for 

an individual. Contact Cathy Grahl for 

information 613-735-3381.  

 

ANOTHER MAN’S TRASH… 

It’s almost time to start spring cleaning! If 

you come across any unwanted items in your 

home (i.e. dishes, knickknacks, toys etc.) 

please consider donating them to the centre 

for our annual Yard and Plant Sale on May 6, 

2017.  

 

MOTHERS DAY BRUNCH 

Save the date for our new Mothers Day 

Brunch, happening Sunday, May 14
th

, 2017. 

Watch April’s newsletter for more 

information. 


